
Circular ref: 009/2024 

Dear Members, 

OFA CAFETERIA CLOSURE 

Please be informed that the OFA cafeteria, Wayla Kin (Tel. no. 04-
2189663) will be closed on the following days for the Thai New Year: 

 13 April 2024 till 16 April 2024
(Saturday – Tuesday)

The cafeteria will reopen on 17 April 2024, Wednesday. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

22 March 2024 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


